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OUR VALUES THOUGHT FOR THE 
WEEK 

‘Nature proclaims God and when 
we enjoy nature we enjoy God’ 

 

 
 

 LOWER KEY STAGE 2 
The Bikeability information sheets will be sent out later today. 
The Boundless Residential Trip is approaching and we will be providing a ‘kit list’ and timetable of activities in the week 
after half-term. There is no need to buy new clothes for the week as they will return very wet and muddy (just like the 
children!!). Please ensure that any outstanding payments are made. 

 
 

WEEKLY WELL DONES  
Well done to the following children, who were nominated for the outstanding worker award on Friday 10th 
May.  
EYFS: Emma: KS1: Lily; LKS2: Grace; UKS2: Toby 
We are also very proud of these children who were spotted demonstrating our Christian values: 
EYFS: Isla; KS1: Freya; LKS2: Annabelle:UKS2: All Year 6. 

 
 

EYFS 
EYFS will be taking the short journey to Bishops Wood Education Centre, Stourport in July to be further immersed in their 
topic ‘If you go down to the woods today’. Bishopswood is an amazing outdoor centre and I know the children will have 
an incredible time. A massive thank you to our Himbleton Friends for subsidising the cost. Full details will be sent out on 
Class Do-Jo. 
On 1st July we will be holding our Reception Intake information evening at 6pm 

 

UPPER KEY STAGE 2 
Our Year 6 pupils were brilliant last week and worked their socks off for the SATs. Thank you Mrs Rose and Mrs 
Woodward for working so hard over the year to make sure the children were ready. 
Year 5 have been invited to attend an Olympics Celebration Morning on Wednesday 5th June at RGS in Worcester during 
which the children will be taking part in sports, geography, IT and art workshops. There is no charge for this experience as 
RGS are providing the Transport. 

 

KEY STAGE 1 
Our Year 2 children are completing their SATs this week, we have purposely kept this a very low key event. KS1 SATs are 
no longer mandatory but they do help give staff a clear indication of pupil strengths and areas for development as the 
children move into Key Stage 2. 
Year 1 will be undertaking their Phonic Screening test during the week beginning 10th June. 
The children have been sowing lots of wild flower seeds this week in the hope that they will be encouraging lots of bees 
into the school grounds. The children are also excited because they have managed to cultivate an ash and a horse 
chestnut tree.  
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GENERAL NEWS 
 
SIAMs Inspection: As you are all aware Mr David Dunn will be carrying out a SIAMs inspection in school on 
Wednesday. He will be talking to pupils and staff about our Christian Vision and how Nurture, Nature 
Knowledge run through all that we do in school. Mr Dunn will also be on the playground at the start and end 
of the day to speak to parents and carers, he would love to hear your views about our wonderful school. 
 
Non-Uniform Days: The Friends Summer Fete is fast approaching and there will be two non-uniform days. 
On the 14th June our non-uniform day will be asking for items for the children’s tombola and on the 28th June 
is bottle donations (I’ve heard all about the wheel barrow full of bottles!) 
 
It is unbelievable to have reached the half way stage in the final term of the year. The final seven week push 
will be busy and exciting for all our pupils. Have a lovely week off and thank you for your support. 

 


